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Preparations for the UN Summit of the Future, scheduled for 22-23 September 2024 in

New York, have intensified with the release of the Zero Draft of the Pact for the Future.

Following the first and second readings in New York, the side event will provide an

update on the process and a forum to discuss the space-related passages of the draft. As

a follow-up to a rich discussion during a side event at the STSC, COPUOS Member States

from all regional groups as well as observer organisations are invited to exchange their

ideas and perspectives.
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PANEL DISCUSSION
with Representatives from State Members and Observers

The event will be held in hybrid format. Click here to join the meeting
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